
Reference: 2025-016 
 
Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):  
 
-       Has there been a rise in insurance fraud between 2020-2025? 
-       Have you experienced any edited images in insurance claims? 
-       Have you experienced any AI images in insurance claims? 
-       What preventive measures have been taken to detect manipulation of images? 
-       Are there any particular methods used in detection? 
-       Have you heard of Error Level Analysis if so, is this method used? 
 
Response 
The SFO does not hold this information. 
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